
 

Unincorporated Glendale Heights 
Bloomingdale Township 

Large unincorporated areas of 
DuPage County that currently 
do not have access to Lake 
Michigan water 

Extend the Glen Ellyn public 
water supply to unincorporated 
residents 

Provide reliable drinking water 
service to approximately 5,000 
residents in unincorporated 
DuPage County that are on private 
wells 
 

$12,000,000 

US Representative District 8 

IL Senate District 23 

IL Representative District 46 

County Board District 4 
 

DuPage County owns and 

operates six (6) public water 

distribution systems. The Glen 

Ellyn Heights System has 

recently been expanded to 

include a subdivision of 

unincorporated residents in the 

vicinity of North Avenue & 

Bloomingdale Road in DuPage 

County. The system was 

constructed with the ability to 

serve approximately 5,000 

residents in an unincorporated 

area immediately north of the 

water distribution expansion.  

The residents in this area are 

currently served by well water. 

The project would bring Lake 

Michigan potable water to these 

residents. In addition, fire 

protection would be greatly 

enhanced by this project. 

 

It should be noted that a large 

portion of this area has been 

classified as low to moderate 

income. Completion of this 

project will allow residents the 

option of connection to Lake 

Michigan water throughout the 

subdivisions. 


